
This week... 
- we had a great experience on Monday working with 

the West End production team on our whole school 

production of a play in a day—’A Midsummer Night’s 

Dream’ - it was FANTASTIC! We’ve learnt all about 

the mischievous fairy, Puck, and how he tricked Queen 

Titania onto loving a donkey! It was great! 

- Song Fest was AMAZING! The children sang their 

hearts out and even remembered the actions (better 

than the teachers!) Look out for some photographs and 

videos on our class website page :) 

- Thank you to all of the children who took part in our 

Easter Bonnet parade—there was some tough competi-

tion!! Well done to the winners: Alfie Dunsmore and Tia 

Crabb :) 

- Yoga club has now finished (sorry I had to cancel the 

last week due to staff training) however, I’ve thor-

oughly enjoyed the sessions and I know the children 

have too. Thank you for participating. 

- WELL DONE TO THE LAST SUPER SENTENCE 

HEROES -  ISABELLA HEATON-COOPER & 

KALEB HALLWOOD! 

At home... 
Please continue to support reading at home with your child, completing their green reading log. 

Please complete the Read, Write, Inc. letter formation sheet. Please practise reading the new 

and ongoing green/red words, trying to read them on-sight, and practising spelling them.  

‘Sounds’ - please complete the booklet of sounds and letters over half-term (Read, write, 

Inc.). 

‘My Easter Holidays’ - talk about what you have done over the holidays. Draw pictures and 

add labels or sentences to the attached sheet. We will share our news together on the 

first day back at school. 

Thank you for your time and support and we hope you have a lovely Easter holiday with lots 

of sunshine! 

Miss Graham, Mrs Savage, Miss Williams & Mrs Weeks 

Next term… 
- Summer term already...oh no, how did that happen?!! 

- we will be beginning our new topic of ‘New Begin-

nings’. This will involve looking at life cycles of animals 

and plants through some exciting an traditional texts 

such as ‘the Very Hungry Caterpillar’. 

- We will be focussing on the Early Learning goals 

across all areas, but particularly writing and number. 

This will involve lots of sentence writing and spelling 

high frequency words; working within numbers to 20, 

addition and subtraction and doubling and halving. 
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